
PCSS PAC Meeting 

June 8, 2016 

Present: Scott Cobbe, Bev Pommier, Kelly Fitchett, Kenna Carson, Mr. Carson 

The purpose of this meeting was to elect a new PAC executive for next year. Due 

to the lack of parents attending this meeting, elections will be held in September. 

All three executive positions need to be filled in order to be eligible for the 

Gaming Grant. Please give some consideration to volunteering your time. 

Other News:  

The Supernova has been ordered and will be installed when the maintenance 

crew has time, hopefully over the summer.  

Meeting adjourned 8pm 


